
RESOLUTION 05-20 

 

A RESOLUTION AMENDING UTILITY BOARD MEMBERS COMPENSATION FOR 

THE LAURENS MUNICIPAL UTILITY BOARD 

 

 

 WHEREAS, the compensation for the Laurens Municipal Utility Board members have 

remain unchanged for many years; and, 

 

 WHEREAS, the current rate of compensation is $50 per month, and  

 

 WHEREAS, it is recommended that the compensation for the Laurens Municipal Utility 

Board be comparable to the compensation for other statewide Municipal Utilities, which is $60 

per month. 

 

 NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED BY THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY 

OF LAURENS, IOWA, that the Laurens Municipal Utility Board’s compensation shall increase 

to $60 per meeting effective with the approval of this resolution retroactive to January 1st, 2020.   

 

 PASSED AND APPROVED this 3rd day of February, 2020. 

 

 

       ____________________________________ 

       Rod Johnson, Mayor 

 

ATTEST: 

 

 

______________________________________ 

Hilary Reed, City Clerk  


